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Bowers and Merena Donates $30,000 to ANA’s  

Florence Schook School of Numismatics 
 

Company also sponsors more than 800 ANA memberships 
 
Bowers and Merena Auctions has donated $30,000 to the American Numismatic 
Association’s Florence Schook School of Numismatics. The donation will help fund 
educational programs such as Summer Seminar, the Numismatic Diploma Program and 
convention workshops. The company also recently sponsored more than 800 new 
memberships to the ANA. 
 
In February, Bowers and Merena sent a collecting survey to a wide range of people in the 
coin collecting community. The company donated $50 dollars in the names of each of the 
first 600 ANA members who completed the survey to the Florence Schook School of 
Numismatics. In addition, 811 non-members who completed the survey received one-year 
full memberships to the ANA.  
 
“We are proud of our close relationship with the ANA,” said Steve Deeds, president of 
Bowers and Merena. “The Association’s educational mission is vital to the numismatic 
community, and we’re committed to being involved in its success.”    
 
Bowers and Merena Auctions is headquartered in Irvine, Calif., and is the official auction 
company for the ANA’s 2009 World’s Fair of Money in Los Angeles. For more information, visit 
www.bowersandmerena.com.  
   
The American Numismatic Association is a nonprofit educational organization dedicated to 
encouraging people to study and collect money and related items. The ANA helps its 
32,000 members and the public discover and explore the world of money through its vast 
array of education and outreach programs, as well as its museum, library, publications, 
conventions and seminars. For more information, call 719-632-2646 or visit 
www.money.org. 

 


